
 
 

 
     

 

 

 
 
 

 
Newsletter – September 2023 
 

It is always nice to have a bit of a break after OTRA Finals and enjoy a few weeks of rest. 
Now with the start of September, we are working to put all the plans together for the 2024 
season.  We do hope everyone had a wonderful summertime and now moving in to Fall, 
we’re getting ready to bring on the upcoming OTRA roping schedule.  By next month, 
most districts should have their dates submitted. Keep an eye on the OTRA website and 
FaceBook page for updates. Any dates we have confirmed will also be featured in the 
next issue of Dally Times. 
 
We do have some news to share on the Stanton District. Rusty O’Donnell will be passing 
the producer responsiblities on to Tina and JW Townsend. We’ll be counting on Rusty to 
still come rope with us and provide his guidance and we look forward to welcoming the 
Townsend’s to our group!  
 
All our best to all of you, 
Original Team Roping, Inc. 

 


